
26 May 2022 

Tēnā koe

Official Information Act Request 

Thank you for your email of 29 April 2022, in which you requested information about the Social 

Wellbeing Agency. 

We have decided to grant your request and answers to your five questions are below: 

1. How many FTE staff in total were employed by your organisation as at 31 December 2021?

SWA employed 34.8 FTE staff as at 31 December 2021.

2. What percentage of FTE staff in your organisation were earning a salary of $100,000 or more as at 
31 December 2021?

As at 31 December 2021, 61.1% of SWA staff were earning a FTE salary of $100,000 or more.

3. How many FTE staff were employed by your organisation for the COVID-19 Response as at

31 December 2021, if any, and how many of these roles are permanent?

As at 31 December 2021, no SWA staff were employed for the COVID-19 response.

4. As of today’s date, how many square meters of office space does your organisation have in total?

590.2 m²

5. Was there a Government Relations Team in your organisation as at 31 December 2021, and if so, 
how many FTE staff work in government relations roles?

SWA has no government relations team.

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have a right to seek an investigation or review by 

the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, will be proactively published 

on our website 30 days from today. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Josh Logan 

Advisor, Office of the Chief Executive 
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